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March 13, 2020 

SHH Family: 

Since all Pennsylvania Public Schools have been closed due to the “coronavirus” 
pandemic: 

Sarah Heinz House will be CLOSED for all regular 
programming effective at 9pm on Friday, March 13, 
through March 29.   

We will continue to assess the situation and communicate future plans and next 
steps as they are developed.   

The safety of those we care for, as well as the safety of those who make SHH the 
special place that it is (YOU), continues to be our number one priority.  

Because we are committed to the most vulnerable population that we serve, we will 
continue to offer our daily foodservice to youth and teen members of Sarah 
Heinz House who need to receive this service. If this is not an essential need for 
you or your family, then we strongly advise you to follow CDC recommendations 
and limit your travels to public places.      

Boxed Dinners will be available from 4:30-6pm, Monday through Friday, “TO 
GO”, or “DRIVE THROUGH” ONLY, at our turnaround circle near our Main 
Entrance.  The building will not be open. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation with the above.  We hope that our 
collective efforts as a community will curb the spread of this virus. 

Be Safe and Be Well, 
Jennifer Cairns 



     Executive Director


